
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                   

 

   

   

        

 

    

   

    

   

       

  

  

 

 

 

 

                

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – September 14, 2023 

Deputy-Involved in Fatal Auto/Pedestrian Accident 

Adams County, Colo. (September 14, 2023): 

At 2:57 AM on September 13, 2023, an Adams County Sheriff’s Office deputy was involved in a fatal 

auto/pedestrian collision. 

The deputy traveled northbound on Federal Blvd. on routine patrol. At the 5800 block of Federal Blvd. 

the deputy struck an individual in the roadway. The deputy stopped and rendered medical aid to the 

individual while medical was requested to respond to the scene. Unfortunately, the individual was later 

pronounced deceased on the scene. 

Colorado State Patrol responded to the scene to assist with the incident. The 17th Judicial District 

Critical Incident Response Team is investigating the incident. 

This investigation is early and ongoing. As more information is known, it will be made available. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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